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The AFG program has changed, and air systems are no longer a high priority for award. We would likely not be successful, so we are going to look at purchasing the system independently if we need it. We will not be pursuing the grant writer option. 
Engine 3 was assigned to a preposition task force this last week for 5 days in the county to assist with the recent storms.
Remember, all board members need to submit a 700 form to the county. I can take them down or you can deliver it, but they need the original form.
Our new SCBA’s should be here in March.
We are short-staffed at the moment, we are actively looking for new VIFF’s but will likely not be fully staffed until the spring. 



As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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